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Juduser

From: Debra Morrison 
Sent: Wednesday, July 15, 2020 4:06 PM
To: JudTestimony
Subject: Bill 3471

I am reaching out to you because we need your support to defect the proposed bill 3471 regarding police reform. 

We have an amazing group of men and women who put their lives on the line everyday.  They run to help instead of 
fleeing to hide to protect and serve all our people, no judgement, just protecting us and our families.  By supporting this bill 
3471 you are taking away our public safety and our police officers who serve us everyday their discretion to provide the 
necessary services we expect.  Don’t put us in a position to not have a state government that supports our police 
departments.   

I ask you to not support this bill and join us all in support of our police departments to carry out the services they are 
sworn to do, protect and serve the residents of the State of Connecticut 

Debra Morrison 
South Windsor, Ct 


